Deborah A. Bickerstaff R.T. (R)(M)
            Radiologic professionals have a unique position within health care.  We are Allied health professionals, distinct from nursing, pharmacy and many other medical professional areas. We are uniquely trained to provide a wide range of diagnostic, technical, and therapeutic procedures using ionizing radiation.  We understand that the “invisible ray” can and does affect cells and we are careful to perform these procedures accurately with additional attention to each individual patient.
            I believe we need to continue to inform and display to others the uniqueness but importance of our profession. I believe this is done through our Michigan Society, continuing education, and our individual actions. If elected President, I will work to support, promote and advocate for Technologists.
            It is important for us to work together, communicate, preserve and grow our Radiology professions.
~~~~
I joined the MSRT board in 1995 and have continued serving in various positions. I have been a Staff technologist at Henry Ford Allegiance Health since 1980.
